Re: Automatic quality improvement reports in the Intensive Care Unit: one step closer toward
meaningful use;

Dear Editor,

The data presented in the mentioned above manuscript has no risk of identifying individual patient. No
additional data is available other than stated in the manuscript for this study.
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